
Hello Class of '26 Parents and/or Guardians, 
 
I know this school year has not ended yet but registration for next year's 
annual powderpuff game is now open.  The game is on Saturday, September 28th.  Deadline to 
register online will be Aug 2, 2024.  Late registration will be available during the Tar Check-in 
days before school starts ONLY if jerseys are available.  (A limited number of extra jerseys will 
be ordered)  Please register before Aug. 2 to make sure your daughter gets a spot on the team. 
Any questions or concerns please email Mr. Ricci at pricci@abs.misd.net.  Use the link below to 
register or find the correct link on the ABHS website.   The cost is $45 for first time 
players.   Please make sure to read through the attachment that has practice dates and rules for 
the event. 
 
Registration link: 
 
https://www.locallevelevents.com/events/details/34001 
 
 
Tentative Practice dates and times for 2024 are:  
9/17(Tuesday 6:00-8) 
 9/19 (Thursday 6:00-8) 
 9/22 (Sunday 5-7) 
 9/23 (Monday 6:00-7:30) 
 9/25 (Wednesday 6:00-7:30) 
Players must attend 4 out of 5 practices 
 
Thanks, 
 
Philip Ricci 
Honors Human Physiology & Anatomy and Geometry Teacher 
 
Relay For Life Team Leader 
 
We Are T.A.R.S.: 
Trustworthy 
Accountable 
Responsible 
Successful 
 
"Live as if you were to die tomorrow. Learn as if you were to live forever."  - Mahatma Gandhi 
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